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1 November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,
| hope you are well and have enjoyed a restful half term.

| am aware that there have been a few issues with the standard of food served by the kitchen
at St. Michael’s and | want to reassure you that | am acting upon the concerns that have
been raised.

To that end, | have involved Environmental Health services who will be coming in to
randomly check the standards in the kitchen and that all procedures are fully compliant with
food hygiene standards.

Additionally, | have asked for the Trust catering team to oversee work in the kitchen and
restructured the staffing until further notice.

| have listened to the students and taken their opinions on board and | am determined to
drive up standards with the expertise and support from outside agencies.

Yours sincerely,
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Helen Keough
Headteacher
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